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Dear Parent or Guardian,                                                        
 

Under Section 1112 (e)(2)(A)(B)(C) of ESEA, it is your parental right to 

know and request the following information: 

 

 information regarding any state or District policy regarding student 

participation in any assessments mandated by Section 1 1 1 1 (b)(2) 

and by the State or District, including a policy, procedure, or parental 

right to opt the child out of assessment, where applicable 

 assessment required by the state to comply with Section 1 1 1 1 

 the subject matter assessed 

 the purpose for which the assessment is designed and used 

 the source of the requirement for the assessment 

 where such information is available 

 the amount of time students will spend taking the assessment 

 schedule for the assessment 

 time and format for disseminating results 

 

If you have any questions concerning state-mandated assessments and how 

they are used, please feel free to contact me via telephone or email.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Karen Kubota  

Curriculum Director  

Fort Frye Local Schools  

740-984-2497  

karen.kubota@fortfrye.org 

 
 

 

 

 



 


